
 

 Friends of Bestwood Country Park 

              2018 Park Calendar 
  

We have a plan to create a 2018 calendar illustrated with images of our wonderful park, both past 
and present. This will form part of our commemorations of the 50 years since the closure of the 
colliery so images of the active colliery, as well as modern images of the site as it is today, would all 
be included. It will be sold in aid of our funds and will also act as a great advert encouraging people 
to come and visit the park. 

Just like the Countryfile Calendar we would like your images to adorn our calendar. We would like 
to feature your pictures of the park through time, covering the seasons and including any of the 
areas and habitats in the park - the woods, the flowers, the views, the lakes, the wildlife, the 
adventure playground, the industrial buildings, the community enjoying their time in the park. You 
must hold the copyright on the image as the photographer or have the permission of the copyright 
holder to use the image.  

If you have a photo you would like to be considered for inclusion in the calendar 
please send it through to us using the email address photos@fbcp.org.uk 

The images must be with us by 1 June so that judging and printing can take place in good 
time for autumn events. If you already have the images you can send them in at any time between 
now and then - don't feel you have to wait for the deadline. 

If you have printed images you would like to offer us but you have no access to 
scanning facilities you can drop them off at the Dynamo House Café on any Saturday 
up to 27 May. The photo must be in an envelope with your name & contact details on it and we 
will scan the image for you before returning your original. 

The photos we are looking for must be landscape (horizontal) and we need a good quality 
image (around 2500 x 3500 pixels which will result in an image a few Mb in size not just a few kb) 
or for historic photos they should be scanned at the highest resolution. If your pictures have 
recognisable people in them you should have their written permission to use their image. You 
should say where and when the photo was taken as this info will be needed in the calendar.  

If you have any questions please get in touch with Kay Brown kay@markay.co.uk 
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